
 

Stribling Choir Information 
 
★​ Choir is open to any 4th & 5th grade students here at SAS. (STEAM Academy at 

Stribling) 
 

★​ All choir members must pay a choir fee of $25.00.  This will include a choir t-shirt & 
lunch & bus fees for our caroling field trip. 
 

★​ Choir rehearsals will be held on Tuesday afternoons in the music room from 3:10 - 
3:45PM from October 3, 2023 through December 12, 2023.  Our first rehearsal will be 
on Tuesday, October 3, 2023. 

 
★​ This year, Burleson ISD is hosting a 5th grade All-City Choir with students from each 

of our district's elementary schools. Though I wish I could bring every single choir 
member, each music teacher has been asked to select only 10 5th grade students. If 
your child is interested in representing Stribling Elementary at this event AND is 
willing to commit to additional preparation outside of their regular choir time, please 
encourage them to express their interest to me.  I will let each student know 
whether or not they have been selected on Tuesday, October 10. While I cannot 
accommodate everyone in this particular event, I am still so happy to have them in 
our own Stribling Choir & look forward to a wonderful year of singing! 
 

★​ Students may be dismissed from the Stribling Choir for the following reasons: 
○​ bad behavior/refusal to work during rehearsals or performances 
○​ 2 unexcused absences from choir practice. Please let me know if your child is 

sick or has a doctor/orthodontics appointment.  If I don’t hear from you, the 
absence will be marked as unexcused. 

 
 
Sign-ups will begin on September 18  - click HERE to join today!! 
 
 If you have other questions about choir feel free to call or email me anytime! 
 
 
 

Kelly Orr 
Choir - STEAM Academy @ Stribling 
817-245-3500 or korr@bisdmail.net 

https://forms.gle/jWuLwdKniTeA7tCY8

